
PRIVACY STATEMENT: The Greater Watertown - North Country Chamber of 
Commerce is committed to safeguarding your privacy online. The GWNC Chamber is 
a membership based organization, and our website is intended to streamline 
communication between the Chamber, our members and public users. Any 
information submitted by users will be distributed to appropriate parties within our 
membership, only in response to information requests. It will not be sold or 
distributed outside the Chamber organization. The Chamber does not control the 
privacy practices of web sites to which we are linked. We encourage our users to be 
aware when they leave our site, and to read the privacy statements of other sites they 
enter. This privacy statement applies solely to information collected by this Web site. 
Please contact the Chamber with any questions or concerns about the above privacy 
statement at chamber@watertownny.com. 
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